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The superintendent is a sensitive position and should not be protected at all.  It is the 

one position the board has control over, and it’s a board, not an individual that makes 

the decision to terminate.  This adds a layer of review to the process already.  The 

board has very little influence on policies and regulations as it is.  Control of the 

superintendent is the only way a board can steer it’s district and that should not be 

compromised by adding a layer of protection to the superintendent from the board. 


